
 

 

 

11th July 2025 

Nursery telephone: 01761 205657  

School telephone: 01761 412019 

Nursery e-mail:  nextstepsnursery@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk 

School e-mail: office@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk 

This week at Nursery we have been making some 

boats for Art Week. The children showed their creative 

side by tearing paper to make waves. They then 

constructed boats with sails to float on the water, and 

some children even added some sharks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have enjoyed some role play using the make up and hair 

salon. There has been lots of creative hairstyles and 'face painting'!  

 

 

We joined the Reception class this week for some story 

times. The class also invited us to look at the butterflies 

which had grown from caterpillars, and we were able 

to watch the butterflies be released into the sky!  

 

It was a lovely experience, which created lots of 

opportunities for the children to talk about what they 

had witnessed, and to talk with the reception children 

the changes they had observed.  

 

Most importantly they saw how much fun they can 

expect to have when they go to school in September! 
 

 

 

STAR OF  

THE WEEK 

 

 

Willow-Belle 

For being a kind 

and thoughtful 

friend and showing 

a positive attitude 

towards 

differences. 

 

Well done! 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

4th - 15th August: Nursery Summer Closure 

25th August: Bank Holiday.  Nursery will be closed. 

1st & 2nd September: INSET Days. Nursery will be closed and  

we will welcome all the children back on Wednesday 3rd September 

Nursery Closure Dates 

Please note the Nursery will be closed from Monday 4th August and will re-open on Monday 18th 

August. We will also be closed for the Bank Holiday on Monday 25th August.  
 

INSET Days 

Our staff will be attending annual training in September and the Nursery will therefore be closed on 

1st and 2nd September.  We look forward to seeing everyone again on Wednesday 3rd September 

when we will also be welcoming lots of new children.  

The pre-schoolers have worked amazingly hard this week on their performance for the beach 

party. They've all shown such charisma when using the real stage for practising. The children 

are very excited to show their grown ups their singing and dancing! We even had the 

reception class come to watch and give us a big cheer! 
 

Reports for Pre-Schoolers 

Please can these be read and signed for next week ready for us to hand over to school. Key 

workers have been feeling very emotional when writing the letters to your children, so if you 

have the chance to read it to them too, that would be brilliant - they are our little stars! 


